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Following the successful autumn concerts and our involvement with the Mcmillan Carol Concert
at the Beverley Minster Hull Savoyards are now preparing for the production of Gilbert and
Sullivan’s ‘The Gondoliers’ in June 2018

The society will be carrying out auditions on Saturday 13™ January 2018 for this Gilbert and
Sullivan operetta and as always welcome anyone who would like to participate. Details are
available at 01482 876918 or from

secretary@hullsavoyards.co.uk.

We would welcome anyone interested in principal roles or chorus. In addition anyone interested
in the work required back stage for the production can also contact us to express any interest.
All participants on stage , back stage or front of house are important to the society and all
contribute to a good and successful production..

in June 2018 a blast of Italian sunshine will be on its way to East Yorkshire with the ‘“The
Gondoliers’. This operetta is setin Venice and features such catchy numbers as ‘Take a Pair
of Sparkling Eyes’ and ‘Dance a Cachucha’. Although written in 1889, much of the plot chimes
with our time: attempts to create a classless society and a nobleman of questionable character
who has turned himself into a public limited company! Along the way are mistaken identities
and romantic twists and turns. The show basks in the sunshine of Venice where the gondoliers
of the title ply their trade. The production will be at Cottingham and Hornsea.
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